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Supervisors , 
 I lived in Isla Vista for many years , during that time I often witnessed widespread underage
drinking , it appears that this is the cause of most of the falls from the bluffs .
Raising the fence height along the bluffs band-aid approach to the real problem Underage
Drinking .
Therefore I suggest providing restrooms on the roadside of the Bluff Parklands , enhancing
Underage Drinking enforcement on weekends , may be all that is needed .
If the Board of Supervisors decides to increase the fence height there should be an EIR done
for such a project .
Installing fence posts will cause unnecessary harm to the stability of the bluff tops .

Thanks for Your Consideration ,
Scott Graham        
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